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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Mrs Virginia  Southon OBJ2013/3934/P 5 Cannon Lane 

London 

NW3 1EL

Hilary Cuddy 19/07/2013  13:55:02

Response:

Object on basis of detrimental impact of design on conservation area and on surrounding historical listed buildings.Camden planning dept have to consider if Roof alteration and addition has an adverse 

affect on the skyline,the appearance of the building or the surrounding street scene.In our opinion it will.It will add to the bulk of a building already very visible from street level due to the height of each 

of its levels,clearly seen above the existing protected victorian garden wall.This extension is to the third storey roof,increasing further the impact.

We object to the increasing bulk and visibility of the property.

We have major concerns about the incremental nature of ALL the proposed amendments (to date!)to the original approved design and the cumulative effect these will have on the character and 

appearance of the surrounding area.
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